
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IV 

345 COURTLAND STREET. NE. 

ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30365 

4WD-RCRA & FFB 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REOUESTED 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attn: Ms. Laurie A. Boucher, P.E. 
Remedial Project Manager for MCB Camp Lejeune 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

RE: Site Inspection Work Plan 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Boucher: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the 
Navy's letter of May 16, 1991, addressing EPA, and State of 
North Carolina's comments to the Site Inspection Work Plans for 
the nine sites at MCB Camp Lejeune requiring further 
investigation. The EPA concurs with all points of the Navy's 
letter concerning the revisions and deletions to the final 
version of the Site Inspection Work Plan. 

If you have any questions concerning these matters, please 
contact Mr. Carl R. Froede Jr. of my staff at (404) 347-3016. 

Waste Management Division 

cc: Mr. Jack Butler, NCDEHNR 
Ms. Stephanie Del-Re Johnson, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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